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Jockeyfield, Ludlow. Shropshire. SY8 1TP
Telephone: 01584 872766    email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com

Friday 24th May 2024

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will 
be marked as unauthorised.

Sports Success 
On Thursday, a group of 26 children from Year 5 and 6 were very excited to go to Shrewsbury to 
compete in the area school games as we had been successful in previous rounds and qualified to 
represent South Shropshire in both cricket and athletics.
We were part of a group of over 400 children that travelled to try and win in their chosen events. 
The cricketers played in a cricket dome and did amazingly well scoring highly and although didn’t 
win did everyone proud, showed brilliant sportsmanship and respect to everyone and came very 
close to being victorious. Everyone played their part, scoring fantastically, bowling and fielding 
superbly and Mrs Caine reported how fabulously we had been to be one of only six schools trying 
to win for the whole of the Midlands area.

At the same time, two athletics teams, a boys and a girls team displayed with some outstanding 
performances both as individuals and in the team events and did St Laurence’s school proud. We 
ran 1,2,4 and 6 lap relays and really showed perseverance to keep going we also did five field 
events to try and win the title. Some brilliant efforts from everyone involved, and although we 
didn’t come away as winners in the athletics, we all felt really proud of all our achievements and 
the effort we put in.
After lunch, we were able to participate in some other activities including boxing and Kwik cricket 
and even had a go at squash in the sports hall.
Special thanks to the parents that helped transport us to and from the event and for Freddie for 
stepping in at the last moment when we were a person short in the athletics team.

**Exciting New Interactive Board in Our Hall, Thanks to the PTA!**
We are thrilled to announce the installation of a brilliant new interactive board in our school hall, 
generously funded by the PTA! This state-of-the-art technology promises to revolutionize our 
learning and event experiences, offering something for everyone to enjoy.
Teachers and students alike can benefit from its versatile applications, whether it's for displaying 
vibrant educational videos, showcasing student projects, or conducting engaging interactive lessons.
During school assemblies, it will serve as a powerful tool for presentations, making announcements 
more vivid and engaging.
It has already been put to good use, The Swifties in Year 4 persuaded Mr Matthews to play some 
music at lunchtime today!  

Thank you to the PTA funds for making this possible. 

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Diary Dates

27th – 31st May half term 

June

3rd  Year 3 Swimming

10th  Year 3 Swimming

13th  Year 3 Discovery Centre Trip

17th  Year 3 Swimming

20th  Year 6 Hereford Cathedral 

24th  Year 3 Swimming

25th  Sports Day

26th  Year 6 London Trip 

27th  Year 6 London Trip

28th  Year 6 London Trip

July

1st  Year 3 Swimming

2nd  Year 6 Induction Day Ludlow School

3rd  Nursery Sports Day

4th  Year 5 Taster Day Ludlow School 

5th  PTA Summer Fete 

8th  Year 3 Swimming

10th                     Leavers Service – St Laurence’s Church 10.30am

15th  Year 3 Swimming

16th  Y6 End of Year production – Ludlow Assembly 

 Rooms 6.00pm 

19th  Last day of school – break up for Summer



DAY CLUB AVAILABLE TO LIMIT     Weekly Cost                     LEADER NUMBER OF 

WEEKS 

Monday 

3.30 –

4.30pn Tennis

Y3 & Y4 – 15th April – 20th May

Y5 & Y6 – 3rd June – 8th July 
16

£3.50
Mrs Holtom

Mrs Angell

5 weeks

6 weeks

Gardening

Club

Y5 & Y6 – 15th April – 20th May

Y3 & Y4 – 3rd June – 8th July 10
£3.50

Mrs Nash

Mrs Brayne

5 weeks 

6 weeks

Tuesday

3.30 -

4.30pm

4 – 5pm

Rounders
Year 5 & Year 6

18 £3.50
Mrs Siddons

Miss Davies
12 weeks

Orchestra

‘Stompers’

KS2

You must be able to play an 

instrument

FREE Mr Bennett

Wednes

day

3.30-

4.30pm

Rounders Year 3 & Year 4 18 £3.50 Miss Hamilton 12 weeks 

Thursday

3.30 –

4.30pm
Computing 

Y2 & Y3 – 18th April – 23rd May

Y4 & Y5 - 6th June – 11th July
14 £3.50 Miss Yates

6 weeks

6 weeks 

Friday

3.30 -

4.30pm

Cricket
Year 4/Year 5 & Year 6

16 £3.50 Mr O’Reilly 12 weeks

Clubs will run from Monday 15th April up to and including Friday 12th July. 

After School Clubs – Summer 2024

FULL

FULL

FULL
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